
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Jacob Hirons

Address 3 Melrose Court,Banbury,OX16 1AE

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Having grown up in a village I appreciate the village lifestyle and the community feel you get 
from living in a village, it's something that can't be matched in a town and losing that will 
have a negative impact on the residents of Hanwell.  
 
I am one of the many people that use these fields for exercise. They are used for running, 
walking, dog walking. If they are built on where do you expect people to exercise? They 
have already lost use of the fields on the other side of the road, towards Drayton, and the 
options are rapidly decreasing. In this day and age green spaces should be preserved 
 
Has any thought been taken of the lack of infrastructure for an additional development in 
Banbury? With the current traffic levels all it takes is for an accident on the motorway or in 
town and the whole town grinds to a halt. How is the town going to cope with additional 
traffic levels? 
 
There are also people new to the area that are unable to sign up to an NHS doctors or 
dentists and other people have to wait ages for an appointment, this will only get worse with 
an additional development.  
 
Is it not bad enough the local villages, such as Bodicote and Drayton, have already been 
swallowed up by Banbury? The remaining local villages need to be protected and kept as 
villages
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